
Many people have landline telephone services such as TALK TALK offer which have an 
inclusive rate and all calls to landlines are free. However calls to 08* 030* numbers are 
charged.  
 
For this reason all organisations and business should be obliged to publish a local or national 
landline number on which they may be contacted. It is not acceptable for them to simply 
move to 030* numbers as these will still incur a charge. 

 


